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I am writing in reference to the proposed cell tower to be constructed next to our property
here in Trimble County, Kentucky.

We have several concerns regarding this cell tower and would like to address the Public
Service Commission regarding this matter.

We have in recent years investedseveral thousandsofdollars in our home adjacentto the
proposed property and are concemed about our property values decreasing. One ofour
views overlooking our property faces the proposed cell tower and had we known earlier
about the cell tower we may not have invested on this particular side ofthe house.

We also have questions regardingthe locationofthe cell tower and why a locationon a
new water tower about a mile and a half to the west ofus was not considered. This

location has a higher elevation than the proposed site of the new cell tower.

We would like to address the Kentucky Public Service Commission on these issues as
well as others and will presentphotographs showingour concerns.

You may contact us at the above address regarding these questions and concerns.

Thank you.

Jeff and Pam Thoke


